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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 2:54 PM
To: 'Geoff Sears'
Subject: RE: Letters of April 10

Geoff, 
From our records, it appears that RO2743 is associated with parcel 49-1489-17 (Emery Station Office II LLC) and RO2742 
appears to be related to parcels 49-189-14 (Emery Station Joint Venture LLC), 49-1489-15(Westinghouse Elec Corp), 49-1489-
15 (Westinghouse Elec Corp), 49-1489-17 (Emery Station Office II LLC), 49-1327-1-9 (ES East Associates LLC), 49-1327-1-
11 (Ravan Najemddin), 49-1327-1-9 (Emeryville Industrial Court / City of Emeryville Redevelopment Agency).  The latter site 
number may be a subsequently subdivided larger parcel?  This assessor info can be viewed on the ACEH website 
(http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/findsite.htm). 
Hope this helps, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Geoff Sears [mailto:GSears@warehamdevelopment.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 2:44 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Letters of April 10 
 
Mark: 
 
Wareham received the two attached letters from you.  We are unaware of any unclosed cases at properties that might have had 
these addresses.  The addresses are old/dated and no longer functioning, so perhaps you can provide more info about what 
properties they pertain to or a parcel map, etc., for us to ensure we are correct, but we are pretty confident about these not being 
open issues. 
 


